
Results: End of Year Questionnaire for Parents and Carers. 
 

Statement 
Strongly 

agree 
Agree Disagree 

Strongly 
disagree 

N/A 

During Lockdown    (When school was closed)                                                 (1 child = 1.8%)   

 

I understand that school leaders have been making decisions in 
response to local and national guidance. 
 

75% 
 

 

25% 
   

When the country went into full lockdown, the school were swift 
to adapt to the demands of online learning. 

58% 
 

38% 2% 2%  

Communication from the school during lockdown remained 
regular, clear and effective. (e.g. through Class Dojo, Zoom, 
phone calls home, newsletters, texts, letters, school website). 

58% 
 

38% 2% 2%  

I have felt reassured that my child’s safety is the school’s 
priority. 
 

71% 
 

27% 2%   

The school supported my child(ren) well with their learning 
through lock down with their remote learning procedures (Class 
Dojo / Learning packs). 

62% 
 

30% 4% 4%  

I was offered school laptops / tablets to support my child’s 
learning. 
 

47% 
 

20%  5% 28% 

As a Keyworker / Parent of a vulnerable child, school offered my 
child(ren) a place in school. 
 

35% 
 

20%   45% 

I liked Class Dojo and found it easy to navigate and use. 
 

42% 
 

54% 2% 2%  

I preferred paper packs during lockdown and used them to help 
my child(ren) learn while at home. 

29% 
 

13% 4% 2% 52% 

While in lockdown, I liked the Class Zoom(s) as they helped my 
child(ren) feel connected and less anxious. 
 

38% 
 

46% 9% 2% 5% 

While in lockdown, we got most of the work set completed. 
 

46% 
 

45% 4%  5% 

The work set in lockdown linked to all areas of the curriculum. 
 

51% 
 

42% 2%  5% 

While in lockdown my child participated in virtual clubs / events 
(e.g. Sports, ‘Create’ with Mrs Chapman, Reading, Eco) 
 

38% 
 

38% 17% 2% 5% 

 
Personal Development and Wellbeing – (During lockdown and after once school opened again): 

 

My child(ren) struggled this year socially and emotionally due to 
the lockdown(s). 
 

7% 
 

42% 35% 16%  

The school has demonstrated positive awareness about my 
child’s mental health and wellbeing during the Coronavirus 

pandemic. 

45% 
 

48% 2%  5% 

The school has signposted me or my child to appropriate 
support when required (finance, housing, Edenred vouchers, 
signposting to agencies, phone calls, house visits). 

24% 
 

25% 2%  49% 

I worry my child(ren) will still be anxious in September due to 
the affects of the pandemic. 
 

9% 
 

25% 36% 30%  

Your views for next year: 
 

I would like the school to still allow children to come to school in their P.E kits on their 
two P.E days. 
 

YES 
 = 51% 

NO  
= 2% 

Don’t mind 
= 47% 

I would like school to consider that pick up to still be on the main playground after 
school following the one-way system.  (Previously it was through the Junior door and by 
the main entrance). 
 

YES 
= 24% 

NO 
= 25% 

 

Don’t mind / 
don’t know 

any 
different 
 = 51% 

 

 


